
Flash Traffic #11-03-2022: Float Drivers 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #11-03-2022 

Date:      11/06/2022 

Subject: Submarine Float & People Trailer Drivers 

One of Perch Base’s key goals is to attend parades and events to 
promote our organization and recognize those that came before 
us.  To fulfill this mission, drivers and vehicles capable of 
pulling the Submarine float and the People Trailer need to 
come forth and volunteer. Perch Base’s participation in this 
Year’s Phoenix Veteran’s Day parade is at risk. Need a driver and 
vehicle with a trailer hitch for the Phoenix Veteran’s Day parade 
this coming Friday. Please call George Woods (480-322-2127) and 
accept this challenge. 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 

  

 


